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Our Concours d’Elegance will be held on August 8th in Park City, with the cars displayed along the main streets in the 
grass parkways.  We will be joining the Austin Healy club for this joint event.  So you’ll have a chance to win a 
trophy as the WMJR, and event trophies such as People’s Choice, Best in Show, and Judge’s Choice as well. 
 
It’s a heroic effort by Duane Allred (just out of heart bypass surgery), J Jennings (new hip replacement), and Ken 
Borg (covering for his two friends on the concours team). 
 
So come out and support them if you can, it’s not too late to register and show.  Just call Kay Jennings at (801) 274-
2671 to let them know you are coming. 
 
The show will run from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on Saturday, August 8th with cars parked on lower Main Street 
between 7th and 9th Streets.  So arrive before 9 to get your car in place and setup.  Saturday evening will center around 
an awards banquet at the Grubsteak Restaurant at the Prospector Square in Park City. 

 
Our September event is being changed from the track in the West Desert.  We want Duane to be our host when we do 
this run, so we’ll delay this event and announce a new September event in the next newsletter. 
 
Enjoy the sunshine and have a great summer.                                              Glen Hawkins 

 
 
 

 



 


